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Filing a Report with the College  

When you file a report with the College, the Title IX Coordinator or the Deputy Title 

IX Coordinator will meet with you to review all of your options. The Title IX 

Coordinator or the Deputy Title IX Coordinator may help with changes to your 

academics, work, and transportation conditions. They may also implement other 

interim protective measures to make sure participating in an investigation does not 

affect your access to education. 

 

Filing a Report with the Police Department 

You can report instances of sexual assault, dating violence, domestic violence, and 

stalking to the Napa Valley Police Department in person or over the phone. If you 

choose not to report the incident immediately to the police, you can still make a 

report at a later date. 

Office Location:  1539 First Street Napa, CA 94559 

Non-Emergency Phone:  (707) 257-9223 

Emergency:  9-1-1 (24 hours) 

Website: https://www.cityofnapa.org/323/Police-Department/ 

 

Filing a Report with the Department of Education Office of 

Civil Rights 

Individuals experiencing harassment or discr imination also always have the right to 

file a formal grievance with the Department of Education Office of Civil Rights. 

Contact information for the San Francisco br anch of the Office of Civil Rights is 

listed below: 

San Francisco Office 

Office for Civil Rights (OCR) 

U.S. Department of Education 
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50 Beale Street, Suite 7200 

San Francisco, CA 94105-1813 

Telephone: 415-486-5555 

FAX: 415-486-5570; TDD: 800-877-8339 

Email: ocr.sanfrancisco@ed.gov  

Web: http://www.ed.gov/ocr 

 

Will My Report be Confidential? 

Napa Valley College recognizes that the desire for privacy can play a key role in 

deciding whether to report gender-based discrimination and sexual misconduct. 

While your information will always be kept private, meaning it will only ever be 

shared on a need-to-know basis, not all College employees can promise to keep the 

information you share with them confidential. All responsible Napa Valley College 

employees (except for confidential Health Center counselors) are required to report 

information regarding sexual misconduct involving Napa Valley College students or 

employees. They share this information with


